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Takanowaka Intai Ceremony 
 

by Mark Buckton 
 
 

Takanowaka, former Naruto 
Beya sekiwake, will hold his 
official retirement ceremony 
at the Ryogoku Kokugikan on 
Saturday, February 16th, 
2008. 
 
Doors will open at 11:00 a.m. 
on the day and the event will 

run until 4:00 a.m. Those 
interested in attending should 
send an e-mail to  
 
narutobeya@hotmail.com 
 
or call 047-349-0280 in 
Japanese.
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